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Date 18 January 2024 
 

 

Langarth Garden Village, Threemilestone – CPO and SRO 2022 
 
Dear Tim.  
 
I am writing with regard to your request for an update on the Trusts position with regard to the Langarth 
Garden Village, and further to our previous correspondence on the development. 
 
The Trust supported the Scheme at planning application stage in 2021 and remains committed to working in 
partnership with Cornwall Council to secure the benefits of the Scheme for the Trust and the wider 
community. 
 
The Trust welcomes the multiple opportunities presented by the Scheme, in particular, the improved access 
to the Hospital afforded by the NAR and the prospect of new homes for healthcare staff and students, close 
to the Hospital. 
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Karl Simkins 

Chief Finance Officer, RCHT 

 

Cc Roberta Fuller 

Ella Stracey 
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